
A Safer 
Journey to 
School



Parking inappropriately can be 
dangerous for children
Please don’t park on:

•	 Single yellow lines, double yellow lines or zig zag road 
markings outside a school; they are there to ensure 
that sight lines are clear for both passing motorists and 
children who are crossing the road.  

•	 The pavement; it makes it difficult for people with 
pushchairs and wheelchair users to get past. 

•	 Dropped kerbs or on people’s drives; if you park there 
you’re putting children at risk of an accident.

If you do need to drive, try car sharing or parking nearby 
and walking the rest of the way. Or why not try walking, 
cycling or scooting to school – even if it’s just once or 
twice a week!

Children should never have to cross the road between 
parked cars outside their school!


